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5530 Eastbourne Drive
Springfield, VA 22151
29 October 1992

Federal Bureau of Investigation

ATTN: Mr. I. Kevin O'Brien

Chief, Freedom of Information-Privacy Act Section
Information Management Division

10th and Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Washington, D.C. 20535 ’

Subject: FOIA Request No.: 363,943
Dear Mr. O'Brien:

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge receipt of material pursuant to my 9 August 1992 Freedom
of Information Request Number 363,943.

I cannot overstate my amazement at what you provided. SA Morrissey's report was provided to the
Warren Commission in 1964 and assigned Commission Document Number 651. It is almost impossible
to comprehend that your agency would, thirty years after the fact, provide a document which is even more
redacted than the version I already possess; Roll 21, Frame 1140-1174 of National Archives microfilm
publication 1124. The fact that you chose to further redact the document in 1992, and completely excise
the material regarding Yuri Nosenko, is audacious and undermines your agency's credibility.

Accordingly, in light of Director Session's October 28, 1992 commitment to open the few remaining
records, following the President's signing pertinent legislation, and the fact that you did not specifically
identify which exemption of 5 USC 552 under which you are withholding what you chose to redact, I
request you consider providing me a completely un-redacted copy of SA James F. Morrissey's report
Bureau File # 105-82555, dated 3/11/64.

Should you not respond within ten days, I will have no alternative but to appeal this request.

Thank you for your continued consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

John W. Masland

CP: Mr. William S. Sessions
Director, Federal Bureau of Investigation

Senator Phil Gramm



